

GRAND NATIONAL ASSEMBLY OF TÜRKİYE ASIAN PARLIAMENTARY ASSEMBLY



Ankara, 22/12/2021

H.E. Dr Mohammad Reza MAJIDI Secretary General of the APA

Subject: Cancellation of the Virtual Meeting of Standing Committee on Political Affairs

Dear Excellency,

I would like to thank you for your cooperation in organizing the work of the Virtual Meeting of Standing Committee on Political Affairs.

I regret to inform you that we have to cancel this meeting due to urgent and unforeseen circumstances despite our efforts to hold this meeting instead of our Iraqi colleagues.

Please accept, the assurances of my highest consideration and personal regards.

Yours sincerely

Asuman ERDOGAN

Head of Turkish Delegation to the APA